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Sean Cassidy
San Francisco, CA
Commenting as an individual
Commenting on the Code of Conduct

To have an effective judiciary, which is necessary for the proper functioning of our society,
we need significant public trust in our judges. As such, judges must set an example for
integrity and avoid scandal. That's why I support the proposed changes to the code of conduct
for U.S. Judges. 

Thank you,
Sean Cassidy
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